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RESOLUTION ON THE SCHOOL MANAGEMENT SYSTEM – section NE 
The General Assembly of the APEEE of Brussels III, meeting on 22 January 2018, 
-       Recalling its resolution on the School Management System adopted on 3 December 2015 
-       Considering  that Article 59 of the General Rules of the European Schools provides the detailed 

criteria according to which pupils in the secondary must be assessed; 
-        Considering that, according to School rules, pupils have the right to know how their grades have 

been obtained, 
-     Considering  that currently records of all grades obtained in tests are not readily accessible to 

pupils or parents; 
-       Considering  that it is for many pupils difficult to assess how they are faring in a given subject or 

have a good overview of their assignments and upcoming tests; 
-      Considering  that the School has installed the School Management System (SMS) which allows 

precisely information on assignments and grades to be communicated, 
Requests again the management of the secondary level to oblige teachers to use the School 
Management System to announce tests and assignments and to record test results systematically for 
all subjects, 
Commends the teachers who have already started to do this, 
Requests the APEEE to bring this motion to the attention of the management of the School and to 
follow up as appropriate. 
 
 
 


